IUE_PREPRINTS AND REPRINTS

A1l IUE observers should be reminded that both preprints and

reprints of every paper using IUE data are to be sent to the IUE

Project Scientist. These copies serve several important purposes:

1.

They allow the Observatory staff to remain current on IUE results,
improving the advice and support we give to all observers and also
to people who contemplate submitting new proposals.

We can advise preprint authors about proper terminology for
various observing and data processing procedures and can point

out potential problems that we notice in the way data have been
used.

The accumulated published papers from IUE are the ultimate basis
for judging whether the project is worthwhile and whether NASA
should continue to support it. The reprints you send us become
our record of what has been accomplished.

In order to promote the exchange of information, henceforth each
Newsletter will list the preprints we have received since the
last Newsletter. Copies of these preprints ARE NOT available
from the Observatory, but should be obtained directly from the
authors. For practical reasons, the preprint lists will only
include papers from NASA observers. However, if there is
sufficient interest we may occasionally list UK and ESA

publications that we are aware of.

Albert Boggess




